
Stone Gate Farms
Chris Cannon 606-748-0407
Caleb Cannon 606-748-0044

1669 Mill Creek Rd
Flemingsburg KY 41041

We invite you to join us for our Annual Fall Commercial Female Sale, Thursday October 17, 
2024 at 6:00 p.m. For this sale, we have outgrown our facilities at the farm and have changed the venue to the 
Farmers Stockyards in Flemingsburg, Ky. We hope that the nighttime format will make it more convenient for 
you to attend. In case you can’t make it, please contact us to help in your purchase or take advantage of 
bidding online with DV Auction.

We are sure most of you have taken advantage of the high pound cow market, culling your 
old and poor producing cows. As we look to the future as the industry starts to build cow numbers again, 
tighter calf supplies will happen with heifer retention, leading to even better cattle prices. It becomes even 
more important to have an efficient, productive cow herd.

At Stone Gate we have built a reputation on having fertile, long lasting cows. Concentrating 
on the maternal qualities that are necessary for a profitable cow herd. Mothering ability, feet and udder 
structure are closely monitored along with years of selection for fertility. We just had a report from one of our 
customers who had 57 Stone Gate sired heifers running with two of our bulls, the result was 55 bred in a 45 
day calving window. Efficiency is what has always made the difference in being profitable or not. Even with 
the higher cattle prices we are seeing, input costs have also risen, making it more important to select the 
genetics that will achieve your goals. Whether you are a commercial producer or a registered breeder looking 
for recips, this set of cows check all the boxes for efficiency and predictability.

The majority of these cows are 3-5 years old and ready to give years of service. Several 
should have calves at side by sale date. There will be videos of the cows and heifers available on our 
Facebook page and DVAuction sale page, stay tuned for those as we approach sale day. On sale day, we will 
be grouping similar females in lots of three with the option of selecting what you want or taking the whole 
group. The cows will need to be picked up by Friday evening and we will be glad to help you arrange trucking 
for your purchase.

We also invite you to our Annual Spring Production Sale, Wednesday March 5th at the farm. 
We will be offering 60 Registered Angus Bulls and 40 Registered Females. The group of bulls we are 
developing for the Spring sale are as good of group we have had from top to bottom and we sure are excited 
about them. If you are in need of a bull this Fall, we will be offering 20 yearling bulls private treaty, feel free to 
contact us to view this group. 

We appreciate your interest in our program. We have dedicated ourselves to continue 
providing quality cattle that are profitable for you, our customers. If you have any questions about the 
upcoming sales or want to stop by the farm and view the cattle, we welcome that - just give us a call. We look 
forward to hearing from you!

Thank you for your interest,

Chris Cannon 606-748-0407
Caleb Cannon 606-748-0044
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